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Subject Campus Announcements - Week of 09/10/2001

Campus Announcements for the week of September 10, 2001

1. Free computer training for CSEA and PEF union members and
their spouses.

2. Flex Spending Account/2002 Open Enrollment
3. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series.
4, AFS: 488:01 Diversity Peer Education

5. Jacqueline Reich, HISB Lecture, Wednesday, September 12, at
:30pm

isN

6. BIOCHEMISTRY & CELL BIOLOGY SEMINAR
7. Biomedical Engineering Seminar Series Lecture

8. Asian American Faculty Staff Association: First meeting and
election of officers

9. Marine Sciences Seminar

10. University Association General Membership Meeting & Election
Of Officers

11. Get ready to celebrate! Salute to Stony Brook starts at 4:30

p.m.
on September 11

12. INVITATION TO JOIN THE STAFF OR SUBMIT MATERIAL FOR
PUBLICATION IN FOCUS ON WOMEN,ON DIVERSITY

13. ECOLOGY & EVOLUTION SEMINAR

14. Biomedical Engineering Seminar Series Lecture - PLEASE NOTE
CHANGE IN PLACE

HSC, Level 2, Lecture Hall 3

4:00 PM

15. "Life on the Picket Line"

16. Yoga Classes

1. Free computer training for CSEA and PEF union members and
their spouses.

The school of Professional Development is a provider of training
for the Long Island Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO Workforce
Development Center adult education program. This is in addition



to the LEAP program. The purpose of the training program is to
enhance the skills and abilities of the union members and their
spouses. All courses sre provided at no cost to the union member
or their spouse. See our web Page(link below)the section named
"The Consortium for Workforce Education", or email
fesposito@notes.cc.sunysb.edu

http://www.stonybrook.edu/spd/union.htm

Submitted by: Frank Esposito/Prov

2. Flex Spending Account/2002 Open Enrollment

The 2002 open enrollment period for the NYS Flex Spending
Accounts, HCSA and DCAA, begins September 17, 2001 and ends
November 9, 2001. Employees may obtain enrollment information or
request an enrollment kit online at
http://www.flexspend.state.ny.us or call the hotline at
1-800-358-7202. Participants currently in a flex spending
account MUST re-enroll to continue their benefits in 2002.
Completed enrollment applications must be sent to Benefits,
72=0751 for approval no later than November 9, 2001. A Flex
Spending Account representative will present an informational
meeting on October 18, 2001 at 12:00 noon at the LIA Conference
Center, 80 Hauppauge Road, Commack in rooms A and B.

Submitted by: Alessandra White/Admin

3. 2nd Annual Careers In The Bioscience Industry Seminar Series.

The Center for Biotechnology is proud to present the 2nd Annual
Careers in the Bioscience Industry seminar series. These seminars
are a must attend for all graduate students in the life sciences,
engineering and computing fields. Hear key industry leaders speak
on the diverse careers opportunities in the bioscience industry.
The first seminar, Careers in Corporate R & D, will be held on
September 19, 2001. 5 pm to 7 pm, Alliance Room. Guest Speaker:
Dr. Bob Larson. Associate Director, BioPharmaceuticals. Pall
Corporation. Complete details on the seminar series can be found
on http://www.biotech.sunysb.edu/news.html#seminar

Submitted by: Angeline Judex

4. AFS: 488:01 Diversity Peer Education

Faculty and Staff please announce this to your students if you
think they might be interested:

Are you interested in diversity issues?
Would you like to take this 3-credit internship?

This class starts on Tuesday September 11, 2001 from 3-5pm in the
Keller College Penthouse.



Registration for this class will be done by one of the DPE
Instructors. Just show up for class this Tuesday and your will
be registered.

Please do no miss out on this once in a lifetime opportunity.
Please contact David Scarzella at 2-6790 for more information.

Submitted by: Brian Steinberg/0OSA

5. Jacqueline Reich, HISB Lecture, Wednesday, September 12, at
4:30pm

Jacqueline Reich, Assistant Professor, European Languages,
Literature and Cultures

HISB Faculty Colloquium Lecture

Wednesday, September 12, at 4:30pm

Title: Beyond the Latin Lover: Marcello Mastroianni, Masculinity,
and Italian Cinema

The star persona attached to the Italian actor Marcello
Mastroianni was that of the Latin lover, a fact attested to in
the tributes that followed his death in 1996. 1In fact, Italian
masculinity has been widely seen as the sexual masculine ideal of
Western civilization. What my talk aims to reveal is that this
image is in fact misleading. Italian cinema of the post-war
period reveals the tendentious nature of Italian masculinity.
Underneath the faade of a presumed hypermasculinity is the inetto
(the inept man), an anti-hero at odds a rapidly changing
political, social and sexual environment.

http://www.sunysb.edu/humanities/index.html

Submitted by: Deborah Gilbert/GST

6. BIOCHEMISTRY & CELL BIOLOGY SEMINAR

Dr. Walter S. Leal
University of California, Davis

"Pheromone Signals Perception in Insects"

Date: Thursday, September 13, 2001
Time: 4:00p.m.

Place: Life Sciences Building, Room 434
Host: Dr. Smita Mohanty

For additional information, please call 2/8550.

Submitted by: Diane Rodriguez/CAS

7. Biomedical Engineering Seminar Series Lecture



Wednesday, September 12, 2001

HSC L4, Harold Atkins Learning Center

"Arteriolar Adaptation and Mechanical Stress: What are the
Cellular and Molecular Role Players in New Arteriolar Growth?"
Thomas Skalak, Ph.D.

Professor of Biomedical Engineering

University of Virginia

Submitted by: Anne Marie Dusatko/UHMC

8. Asian American Faculty Staff Association: First meeting and
election of officers

The Asian American Faculty Staff Association (AAFSA) will hold
its first meeting to elect its officers.

DATE: September 17 (Monday) .

TIME: 12:00 Noon-1:00 PM.

PLACE: Student Activities Center (SAC) Room 305.

The mission of the AAFSA is (A) to advocate for the recruitment,
hiring, and support of Asian American faculty, staff, and
administrators at SUNY Stony Brook, especially in areas where
Asian Americans are significantly underrepresented; (B) to build
bridges of communication among Asian American faculty and staff,
and to assist them in such areas a mentoring, tenure and
promotion, grant writing, and recognition for excellence in
research, teaching, or service; and (C) to create community among
faculty, staff, and students through scholarships, fund-raising,
cultural celebrations, colloquia and conferences aimed at
educating the entire campus community about issues of concern to
Asian Americans.

Submitted by: Teng-fong Wong/CAS

9. Marine Sciences Seminar

Friday, September 14, - 12:15 p.m. to 1:30 p.m.
Marine Sciences Research Center
South Campus - Endeavour Hall - Conference Room 120

"Filamentous sulfur formation at oxic-anoxic interfaces by a
novel marine sulfide-oxidizing bacterium"

Dr. Stefan Sievert of Woods Hole Oceanographic Institute

Submitted by: Lynn Bianchet/MSRC

10. University Association General Membership Meeting & Election
Of Officers

The University Association (UA) will hold its membership/election
meeting on Wednesday, September 19, 2001 from 6-8 PM in Health
Sciences Center, L-2, Lecture Hall 4. While the agenda for this
meeting includes the election of 2001/2002 UA officers, its



primary focus is to determine how best to continue your UA?s
long-standing tradition welcoming newcomers, promoting a sense of
campus community through social events and a variety of interest
groups and rewarding academic scholarship among Stony Brook
students.

Over the past several years, UA has increasingly relied on a
small and diminishing group of dedicated individuals to pursue
these efforts. However, this small group has found it difficult
to continue them at UA?s traditional levels of excellence. In
short, your UA is at a crossroads and needs your help. Please
take the time to attend the September 19 meeting.

http://notes.cc.sunysb.edu/Pres/univassoc.nsf

Submitted by: Douglas Panico/Pres

11. Get ready to celebrate! Salute to Stony Brook starts at 4:30
p.m. on September 11

On Tuesday, September 11, we?re turning the Academic Mall into
Long Island's biggest party. It's "A Salute to Stony Brook" and
all students, faculty, and staff are invited.

Come 4:30 and party 'til dusk. No matter where you turn--on the
Mall, in the SAC, the Library Galleria, Staller Plaza, or the
Admin. Lobby--you'll find something fun and entertaining.

Activities include live music and dancing - from Dixieland to
salsa, bellydancing to ballroom dancing - plus contests, prizes,
and a spectacular fireworks finale. There will be talent shows,
karaoke, bed races and rubber duck races, and a chance to win two
round-trip tickets to a Southwest Air destination.

If you're coming from East or South Campus, take the free shuttle
bus. But no matter how you get here?get here!

It's "A Salute to Stony Brook" Tuesday, September 11 at 4:30 on
the Academic Mall. Call 632-6320 for more information.

http://www.stonybrook.edu/salute

Submitted by: Shelley Colwell/UAff

12. INVITATION TO JOIN THE STAFF OR SUBMIT MATERIAL FOR
PUBLICATION IN FOCUS ON WOMEN ON DIVERSITY

Focus On Women, On Diversity gives members of the Stony Brook
Campus an opportunity to speak out on contemporary social issues,
and explore the diversity of their lives-lives shaped by
ethnicity, sexual orientation, race, economics, age and religion.
The journal includes essays, poetry, short stories, academic
papers, paintings, drawings and photographs, Preference is given
to works addressing feminist, multi-cultural and campus issues.
Meetings are held on Tuesday at 12:30pm in the Women's Studies
Office, 0ld Chemistry 105. For more information call 2-9176



Submitted by Connie Koppelman, Faculty advisor to FOCUS...

Submitted by: Constance Koppelman/CAS

13. ECOLOGY & EVOLUTION SEMINAR

Wednesday, September 12, 2001 - 3:30 P.M,
Health Sciences Center

Lecture Hall 4

Level 2

"FOOD WEB DYNAMICS IN THE BALTIC SEA: WHAT WE CAN LEARN FROM COD"

Dr. Tim Essington
Marine Sciences Research Center
SUNY at Stony Brook

If you need a disability-related accommodation, please call:
The Department of Ecology and Evolution at (631) 632-8600

Submitted by: Marilyn Pakarklis/CAS

14. Biomedical Engineering Seminar Series Lecture - PLEASE NOTE
CHANGE IN PLACE

HSC, Level 2, Lecture Hall 3

4:00 PM

Change in Location for the Biomedical Engineering Seminar Series
Lecture

Wednesday, September 12, 2001

4:00 PM

HSC L2, Lecture Hall 3

Arteriolar Adaptation and Mechanical Stress: What are the
Cellular and Molecular Role Players in Ne Arteriolar Growth?
Thomas Skalak, Ph.D.

Professor & Chair of Biomedical Engineering
University of Virginia

Submitted by: Anne Marie Dusatko/UHMC

15. "Life on the Picket Line"

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 20

12:40-2:00 pm

Latin American & Caribbean Center (LACC) Conference Room - SBS
N320

Prof. JAVIER AUYERO, Department of Sociology

Discusses "Life on the Picket Line". Writing biographies of
rising protests in the global south.

Submitted by: Domenica Tafuro/CAS



16. Yoga Classes

Yoga Class - Instructor Cecille Papia

6 sessions beginning Tuesday, September 11 @ 5:30pm.
Each session will be 75 minutes.

Sessions: 9/11, 9/25,10/2,10/9,10/16,10/23

Yoga Class - Instructor Olga Kalu Lerner

6 sessions beginning Thursday, September 13 @ 5:30pm.
Each session will be 75 minutes.

Sessions: 9/13, 9/20, 10/4, 10/11, 10/18, 10/25

$35.00 for all 6 sessions choose either Tuesday or Thursday
Dance Studio located in Sports Complex

To secure a place in the class - please e-mail Susan DiMonda
indicate which day you are interested in Tursday or Thursday and
mail a check payable to:

Dept. of Campus Recreation
Sports Complex
Z=3505

http://www.recreation.sunysb.edu

Submitted by: Susan Dimonda/CAS

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/Announcements
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.



